
73rd VAN MAHOTSAV WEEK  

A mega plantation drive was conducted in the College premises by the NSS Units 

on 04th July 2022. Around 42 students participated in the Mega plantation Drive 

on the occasion of 73rd Van Mahotsav Week. 21 saplings were planted in the 

campus in collaboration with the Forest range officers of Gunupur and HDFC 

Bank, Gunupur. 48 students participated in the event.  









 


